
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

SDSU Mission Valley Enterprises 
Meeting of the Board of Directors 

Thursday, Dec. 12, 8:30 a.m. 
 

Public Notice: Board of Directors Meeting Cancellation 

The Thursday, December 12, 2024 regularly scheduled SDSU Mission Valley Enterprises Board of 
Directors meeting is canceled. The next regularly scheduled Board of Directors meeting will be 
held on Thursday, March 13, 2025 at 8:30 a.m. in Manchester Hall, Room 3318, San Diego State 
University.  

For the 2025 Board of Directors regular meeting schedule, please visit our website link:  

https://www.sdsumissionvalleyenterprises.com/ 
 

If you have any questions or require additional information, please email Gina 
Jacobs at gina.jacobs@sdsu.edu or call (619) 594--4563. 

 


